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Hi everyone, 

Camp Australia welcomes all students, staff and parents back for a 
fun filled term 3. 

I would like to introduce myself. My Name is Simone Guy and I am 
the new co-ordinator at Madeley.  

During the school holidays the children at Camp Australia had fun 
learning about space. Visitors came in and taught the children about 
how astronauts train. The children enjoyed a variety of space games 
too. Everyone enjoyed the movies’; we got to see the Minions Movie. 
We asked the children what they thought of the movie and all the 
children had positive feedback and said it was very funny. 

An art specialist came to visit us at Camp Australia and showed the 
children how to paint and decorate their very own space canvas. We 
had some new movies to watch during the rainy days at Camp 
Australia. The children rugged up and snuggled into pillows while 
watching ‘Pac Man Adventures’ and ‘Rated A for Awesome’.   

When the sun was out we had the opportunity to go outside and 
enjoy some sports and activities together. Thank you to all the 
children for making the holidays at Camp Australia so enjoyable.  

Remember No Hat No play.  

See you again soon! Sincerely, 

The Camp Australia Team 
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